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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are looking at finalising the school buses for August 2021 onwards.  In order to confirm costs we need to 
establish the size of buses that we will require.  Below you will find the details for 3 bus routes with an explanation 
about each route and a link for you to click on to complete the short request form.  You only need to complete the 
form if your child lives in an area which is covered by one of the bus routes for example if you live in Syston or 
Queniborough this is not covered by a bus route; so you do not need to complete the form. 
 
If you live in an area covered by one of the bus routes but won’t require the bus service  you should still complete 
the form and select the box that says – We will not require this service. 
 
Please complete a separate form for each of your children that requires a seat on the bus. 
 
Birstall/Rothley/Mountsorrel/Sileby bus – with potential to add Ratcliffe on the Wreake to the route 
The bus covers the above villages and we are investigating whether it is feasible to add Ratcliffe on the Wreake to 
the route, please indicate on the form if this is of interest.  The cost of the bus is looking like it will be around £20 per 
week paid monthly in advance, we will confirm this once we have the number of students requiring transport. 
 
Birstall/Rothley/Mountsorrel/Sileby Bus request form 
 
Village Bus – this bus covers Thrussington/Rearsby & Gaddesby 
This bus covers the above villages and is organised by the Local County Council however, we still need to know if 
your child will be using this service. 
 
Village Bus request form 
 
Hamilton & Thurmaston Bus 
Following on from parent feedback we are going to relook at the Hamilton & Thurmaston bus service.  As you are 
aware the number of students using the bus was not sufficient to sustain the service and the service ceased at 
Christmas.  Whilst we cannot promise that we can get the service up and running again we are committed to 
revisiting all the possibilities and  to gathering new information from parents about whether they would use the 
service if it was made available.  The cost of the bus is likely to be around £20 per week paid monthly in advance.  
 
Hamilton & Thurmaston Bus request form 
 
Please complete the forms by 12 noon on  Friday 19th March 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachael Boyall 
PA to Headteacher, Tim Marston 
Wreake Valley Academy & Bradgate Sixth Form 
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